
The SFVYRB Bulletin
October 2024

San Fernando Valley York Rite Bodies

Upcoming Calendar
In-person meetings at: 1112 N Maclay Ave, San Fernando 91340

Email RSVP@sfvyrb.org for dinner reservations

Monday, October 7th, 2024
Signet Chapter No. 57, R.A.M.

6:30 pm Dinner
​7:30 pm Stated Convocation

Monday, October 21st, 2024
Los Angeles Commandery No. 9, KT

6:30 pm Dinner
​7:30 pm Stated Conclave

FALL YORK RITE DEGREES

Chivalric Orders - October 12th 8:00am

All Degrees/Orders at San Fernando Lodge

SPRING 2025 YORK RITE DEGREES

mailto:rsvp@sfvyrb.org
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=e549598e-6c72-4e8b-a4b9-9bf83b2a6de4


Capitular Degrees - March 15th 8:00am
Cryptic Degrees - March 22th 8:00am

Chivalric Orders - April 5th 8:00am

Link to 2025 degree schedule

Signet Chapter No. 57
Royal Arch Masons of California

Our Next Stated Convocation is at 7:30 PM on Monday, September 9, 2024.

2024 SIGNET OFFICERS
High Priest Ron Presser Principal Sojourner Carlos Cabalar

King Eduardo B. Gonzaga III Royal Arch Captain Louis Borden

Scribe Leon Adkins Master of the 3rd Veil Remiel Quila

Treasurer Cirilo Marquez, KYGCH Master of the 2nd Veil Bob Borden

Secretary Rick Baca, KYCH Masterof the 1st Veil

Chaplain Dennis Hadley Sentinel Raul Tolentino

Captain of the Host Michael Cortez Asst.Secretary David Rush, KYCH

FROM THE HIGH PRIEST

No message this month

Omega Council No. 11
Cryptic Masons of California

Our next Stated Assembly is at 7:30 PM on Monday, September 30, 2024

2022 OMEGA OFFICERS
Illustrious Master Eduardo B. Gonzaga III Captain of the Guard Leon Adkins

Deputy Master Danny Foxx Conductor of the Council Raul Tolentino

Principal Conductor Carlos Cabalar Steward Remiel Quila

https://www.sfvyrb.org/?page_id=549


Treasurer Cirilo Marquez, KYGCH Sentinel Roy Havens

Recorder Rick Baca, KYCH Asst. Recorder David Rush, KYCH

Chaplain Ron Presser

FROM THE ILLUSTRIOUS MASTER

No message submitted

Los Angeles Commandery No. 9
Knights Templar of California

Our next Stated Conclave is at 7:30 PM on Monday, September 16, 2024

2022 LA9 OFFICERS
Commander Danny Foxx Sword Bearer Armen Ulyan

Generalissimo Lou Vizcocho, PC Warder Raymond Yan

Captain General Carlos Cabalar Sentinel Ceferino "Bong" Firaza

Senior Warden Remiel Quila Guards Jeffrey Rewald

Junior Warden Leon Adkins Roy Havens

Prelate Eduardo Estrada, KYGCH Nathan Brown

Treasurer Cirilo Marquez, KYGCH

Recorder Rick Baca, KYCH

Standard Bearer Bruce Ewald, KYCH Asst. Recorder David Rush, KYCH

FROM THE COMMANDER

Dear Sir Knights,

I hope this email finds you well. I would like to take this opportunity to thank each and every one
of you for your dedication and hard work throughout 2024. Your commitment to the Commandery
has been inspiring, and I truly appreciate all that you do.

There are two important matters that I need to address with all officers and the Drill Team.

Uniform Appearance and Compliance
First and foremost, it is imperative that our uniforms are worn with pride and in strict accordance
with our regulations. Each Sir Knight and officer must take responsibility for correcting uniform
discrepancies on the spot when they occur. It has come to my attention that there have been
several social media posts showing Sir Knights wearing the uniform improperly. My brothers, Los
Angeles Commandery No. 9 has a proud legacy of being one of the largest and best
Commanderies in California. To uphold this legacy, we cannot afford to make such simple but
serious mistakes, especially when posted publicly on social media.



Please remember that when you post online, you are representing not only yourself but our entire
Commandery. We need to ensure that our badges, uniforms, and overall appearance are always
in line with our regulations. If everything is correct, by all means, share and celebrate our
work. However, one poorly presented image can harm our reputation.  I ask all officers and
past commanders to pay close attention to new Sir Knights and make on-the-spot corrections as
needed.

Officer Preparedness
The second issue I would like to address pertains to the preparedness of our officers, and
aspiring officers. At our last meeting, it was clear that many officers were not ready for
qualification. This is not acceptable. If you need the tactics please email me or the recorder.
Additionally, you should all have a copy of the ritual book, which contains the full verbiage for
your roles.

While no one expects perfection, we must hold ourselves to a higher standard than what was
displayed at the last meeting. Being a Knight Templar in Los Angeles Commandery No. 9 is a
privilege and an honor. Let us live up to the legacy of those who came before us and set a strong
example for those who will follow.

Upcoming Orders of the Temple
In October, we will be performing all of the Orders on October 12, 2024, at San Fernando Lodge,
and on October 22 The Order of The Temple at the CRRF. I would like to thank the cast
members who will be participating and take this moment to reiterate the importance of being
prepared. Your dedication is appreciated, and I trust that you will perform your duties with the
same excellence that our Commandery is known for.

October Conclave
Please note that there will be no Conclave in October, as we will be in Laughlin, NV, for the
CRRF. I look forward to seeing many of you there, and I appreciate your continued commitment
to our Commandery’s success.

I appreciate your attention to these matters, and I am confident that together, we will continue to
represent our Commandery with the utmost pride and professionalism.

Fraternally,
EC SK Danny Foxx 
Eminent Commander 
Los Angeles Commandery #9
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